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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 
Department of Water and Sanitation in KwaZulu-Natal to host a media 
tour at Wiggins Water Treatment Works  

 

03 September 2019   

The Department of Water and Sanitation in KwaZulu-Natal (DWS KZN) invites members of 
the media to a tour at Wiggins Water Treatment Works on Wednesday, 11 September 2019. 

The purpose of the media tour is to give members of the media an opportunity to become 
familiar with water projects that are managed by the Department and to strengthen relations. 
The media tour will also be a platform for constructive dialogue between the Department and 
members of the media on water and sanitation issues in the province. 

Members of the media are invited to attend and cover the tour as follows: 

 Date : Wednesday, 11 September 2019   

 Time : 10:00 – 13:00  

 Venue : Wiggins Water Works Boardroom, 
      251 Wiggins Road Cato Manor, DURBAN 

Transport for the media will be provided and pick-up point will be at:  

 Durban Play House (Anton Lembede Street /Smith Street) 

 Time : 08h00 
 

For logistics kindly RSVP on or before 10 September 2019 to Ms. Mbali Mahaye on 
Mahayem@dws.gov.za or on 082 601 5674.  

 

End 

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation in KwaZulu-Natal Communication 
Services: Mbali Mahaye at 082 601 5674 / mahayem@dws.gov.za 

 
For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of 
Water and Sanitation on 082 874 2942  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za   
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